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Z 	 DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 	 Program Support Center ..; ..,,zz  5 	ivision of FOIA Services 
700 Wisconsin Avenue. Suite 920 

Bethesda. Maryland 20857 
PH: 301.492-4800 
Fax: 301.492.4848 

PHS Appeal Number: 14-0195AA 
FDA Case Number: 2014-92 

June 2, 2014 

John H. Hnatio, EdD, PhD 
FoodQuestTQ, LLC 
7420 Hayward Dr. Ste 102 
Fredrick, MD 21702 

Dear Dr. Hnatio, 

This is in response to your February 15, 2014, letter in which you appealed the 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), Food and Drug Administration's 
(FDA) response to your January 7, 2014, request to expedite your Freedom of 
.Information Act (FOIA) request. In summary, you sought email communications from 
various FDA employees. 

FDA has informed me that they have closed your request (2014-92) on May 27, 2014, 
due to nonpayment of FOIA related fees. Accordingly, I am closing this appeal (14- 
0195AA). 

Sincerely, 

Carol 'Maloney 
1-r 'Director 

Division of FOIA Services 
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